
Report on NRHS News and NRHS Facebook page 
 
The NRHS News continues to be published on a regular schedule. The .pdf issues were 
finished and posted in February, April, June, August and October, with the sixth and final 
electronic issue planned for December. Print versions were mailed to NRHS members in 
March and July, and work is underway on the November issue. 
 
More chapters and organizations are submitting articles and photos for the News. As on 
Oct. 3 (well before the Oct. 10 deadline), I have enough material for the November issue. 
There will be more photos from the recent NRHS convention in the December issue. 
 
All members of the News “team” have “re-upped” to continue their work next year. My 
thanks to editorial assistants Ellen Pinsky, Lynn Burshtin and Sami Williams, and 
contributing photographer Alex Mayes for all of their work. 
 
The popularity of the NRHS Facebook page continues to grow at a steady pace. As of Oct. 3, 
the page had 3,335 likes, and the number increases by 5-20 each week. Facebook is 
scanned regularly (usually several times a day) for rail-related posts that can be shared on 
the NRHS page. An increasing number of posts are shared to other pages. 
 
Thanks for your support. 
 
Charles S. Williams 
 


